
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Sun Valley Area Neighborhood Council 
Name: Cynthia Sower 
Phone Number: 8187670977 
Email: sowerfam@aol.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(16) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 11/13/2018 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 11/14/2018 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 18-0002-S125 
Agenda Date: 11/13/2018 
Item Number: #18 
Summary: Regarding Council File: 18-0002-S125 Submitted by: Sun Valley Area Neighborhood
Council (SVANC) P.O. Box 457 Sun Valley, CA 91353-0457 818-76-SVANC (767-8262)
cindy.sower@svanc.com On the issue of CF#18-0002-S125, we are: 16 For 0 Against Summary: At
the General Board meeting of the Sun Valley Area Neighborhood Council (SVANC) held on
November 13, 2018, the board voted to Support CF#18-0002-S125 regarding LA City Council’s
resolution in opposition to the Refined SR14 alignment for the California High Speed Rail
Authority’s Palmdale-to-Burbank project segment, and any other alignments that would cross any
natural segments of the Los Angeles River and its tributaries, including the Big Tujunga Wash & the
Pacoima Wash, other foothill canyons, the Hansen Spreading Grounds, or any areas at or above
grade, trenched or cut-and-cover. SVANC continues to join with other communities in the North
East San Fernando Valley who believe more needs to be done to protect our homes, businesses and
open & natural areas from the negative impacts of Refined SR-14, Refined E1, and Refined E2 high
speed train routes. By vote on Nov. 13th, we are hereby opposed to all of these routes, including the
entire California High Speed Rail project. 
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